
From:	Ohlendorf,	Patricia	
Sent:	Monday,	February	20,	2017	1:23	PM	
To:	Dukerich,	Janet	M	
Cc:	George,	Michelle	K;	Beverly	E	Hurst;	Roberts,	Deborah	L;	Friedman,	Alan	W	
Subject:	Faculty	Council	Legislation	D14903	-	14905:	Recommend	Approval 
  
Dear	Janet, 
	 
You	had	asked	that	our	office	review	the	referenced	faculty	legislation	entitled	Technology-Enhanced	
Education	Oversight	Committee	Proposal	To	Create	Policies	on	Polling	Technologies	And	Copyright	
Ownership	Of	Educational	Content.		We	have	done	so	and	recommend	approval	subject	to	the	
suggestion	that	I	talked	with	Michelle	George	about	a	few	weeks	ago	and	that	she	in	turn	discussed	with	
you.		I	suggest	that	you	ask	the	Committee	to	add	a	provision	on	D14905	that	allows	for	exceptions	if	
the	faculty	member	and	institution	agree	since	we	have	had	situations	in	which	the	Office	of	the	Provost	
has	paid	a	faculty	member	to	create	educational	content	with	the	expectation	that	it	could	be	used	by	
the	institution	freely	based	upon	its	dedication	of	such	resources. 
	 
Thanks	very	much, 
	 
Patti 
	 
Patricia C. "Patti" Ohlendorf, J.D. 
Vice President for Legal Affairs 
The University of Texas at Austin 
Flawn	Academic	Center,	Suite	438 
Austin, Texas  78712 
Phone:   512 471-1241 
Fax:       512 471-1255 
E-mail:   pohlendorf@austin.utexas.edu 
  
Notice: Unless otherwise specifically indicated, the information contained in this e-mail message is 
an attorney-client communication and/or attorney work product and is, therefore, intended only 
for the review and use of the above-named person(s). If the reader of this message is not the 
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that the sender does not waive any privilege accorded to 
this information, and that the recipient is strictly prohibited from any use, storage, dissemination, 
distribution, or copying of this communication. If you have received this e-mail message in error, 
please notify me and delete the message from your system. Thank you. 
	


